
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0212
Date: Wednesday, November 4, 2020 1:41:53 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 1, 2020 6:18 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-11-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0212

-- Name --
Tara  Orme Latreille

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This increase is completely unfounded. Lots of companies pay to offset their carbon foot-print, NOT charging their
customers for it. Enbridge is a monopoly, If there was competition then this would NOT be happening. Remember
what it cost to make a long distance call in Ontario in the 70's, when Bell was the only game in town? Please don't
approve this.

-- Attachment --
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